
 

Ref No. IPSCR/M&S/2024-25/Cir 004      Date: 22/03/2024 

  

Dear Guardian 

Jai Hind! 

 

Kindly be informed as per CBSE guidelines, the School offers English as the first 

compulsory language for Class IX Students. For the session 2024-25, we are offering 

Hindi/Sanskrit/French as options for second language. 

You are requested to discuss options with your ward and fill the details of the chosen 

language through the link provided below. 

Link: https://forms.gle/GS6ZGtxSVf89w3uV6  

 

The link will be active till 5:00 pm today (i.e. 22/03/2024). 

 

PS: The language once chosen will not be changed later on. 

 

With Regards 
 

 
  
Mrs. Renu Sharma 
Principal, IPS-CR 
Asst. Director – School Systems (IGS) 

https://forms.gle/GS6ZGtxSVf89w3uV6

